
KVI had the opportunity to attend a campus visit at the 
University of Birmingham. The visit was very insightful 
as the purpose of the campus trip was to educate,     
direct, or inspire the students. This is a terrific way to 
remove illusions about universities and provide them 
with practical experience. They provided a talk on a  
varieties of topics regarding higher education             
including:    

• Choosing a course 

• The benefits of going to university 

• Student finance 

• Writing a personal statement  

They also provided us with information about different 
outreach programs that the university can run for year 
12/13. 

University of Birmingham also came in to school to deliver an 
aspirations workshop. The goal of the workshop is to give Year 
12 and Year 13 students who must make important decisions 
about their future the information and guidance they need at 
the correct time. The variety of talks described below have 
been created to deliver this knowledge in an extremely         
professional, unbiased, and participatory manner. 

• The benefits of going to university 

• Choosing courses and universities 

• UCAS procedures 

• HE finances and tips for budgeting 

• Making the most of university open days 

• Student life 

The University of Birmingham        
Outreach Team came in to speak to 
our sixth form students on Student 
Finance advise. Students were given 
key information regarding tuition 
fees, maintenance loans, bursaries, 
scholarships and loan repayments.  

Students were also given tips and      
advise on how to manage and save 
their money as a university student. 



The Khalsa Academy Wolverhampton held 
their Whole School Annual Careers Fair on 
Wednesday 15th

 February 2023. The Careers 
Fair was a great opportunity for our sixth 
form students to meet representatives from a 
variety of recruiting organisations, learn 
about vacancies and opportunities available, 
and also learn about employability skills they 
will need.   

Khalsa Sixth also had their own stand at the 
Careers Fair for younger year groups to learn 
about our Sixth Form, the A level and Voca-
tional subjects we offer and opportunities 
available to our students.  

Work Pays worked with our Year 13 students over the      
duration of 4 weeks to deliver the 'Employability 
Skills Workshop'. The aim of the workshop is to help 
prepare our students for the challenges they may 
face in higher education, work and apprenticeships 
and to also equip them with the financial knowledge 
they will need for the future.  

The year 12 geography trip has been ongoing for the 
past two years and is hosted by the company FSC 
Rhyd-y-creuau. It's a four-day tour during which we 
gather a variety of facts to assist you in your             
geography NEA. It's a good chance to develop       
qualities like leadership, independence, and problem-

solving. We visited Criccieth, Llandudno, and a forest 
close to the college, a total of three separate places. 
Here, we encountered many difficulties and increased 
our understanding of the subject. 
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Upcoming Events 

Manchester City Stadium: Business 
workshop and tour  

South Wales University campus visit 

De Montfort University campus visit 

Aston University campus visit 

Year 12 Emergency First Aid 

Year 13 Financial Literacy workshops 


